
West Kangaroo Island Parks Management Plan 
The Department for Environment and Water is commencing the development of a new park 
management plan that will set the long-term vision for the parks of West Kangaroo Island. This plan 
will incorporate: 

 Cape Bouguer Wilderness Protection Area 

 Cape Gantheaume Wilderness Protection Area 

 Cape Torrens Wilderness Protection Area 

 Ravine des Casoars Wilderness Protection Area 

 Western River Wilderness Protection Area 

As required under section 31 of the Wilderness Protection Act 1992, preplanning submissions on the 
management of these wilderness protection areas are now invited from members of the public. 
Submissions should focus on matters that you think should be addressed in this management plan 
for Cape Bouguer, Cape Gantheaume, Cape Torrens, Ravine des Casoars and Western River 
Wilderness Protection Area. 

All submissions received will be considered during the preparation of a draft management plan.  The 
community will have an additional opportunity to make submissions after the draft management 
plan has been developed and released for public consultation. 

 

Get involved 

Public submissions close on Thursday 10 September 2020. 

 email your submission to DEWProtectedAreaManagement@sa.gov.au 

 post your written submission to: 

West Kangaroo Island Parks Management Plan Submissions 
Department for Environment and Water 
Attn: National Parks and Protected Area Program 
GPO Box 1047 
Adelaide SA 5001 

 

For more information download the public notice or visit the Reimagining Kangaroo Island Parks 
website. 

mailto:DEWProtectedAreaManagement@sa.gov.au
https://reimagine-ki.parks.sa.gov.au/

